
We once again invite choirs and singing groups from all over the country 
to raise their voices in support of National Reconciliation Week 2024.

The 2024 song is the great Australian anthem Blackfella/Whitefella by 
Warumpi Band. The song urges all of us to work together and to stand up 
and be counted “no matter what your colour.”

Now more than ever, we need to tackle the un�nished business of 
reconciliation, the �ght for justice and the rights of Aboriginal and 
Torres Strait Islander people will –and must –continue.

Come and sing Blackfella/Whitefella, from wherever you are.

Register your choir or group and grab a free 
arrangement and backing track.

Practice up and belt it out during National Reconciliation Week 2024. 

Add your voices for reconciliation. Louder than ever.

27 MAY – 3 JUNEJOIN US IN SONG DURING NATIONAL RECONCILIATION WEEK 2024

FOR MORE INFO AND TO REGISTER, 
SCAN THE QR CODE


